
 

  December 2022
 Quarterly Newsletter 

Hustisford Happenings 
DISTRICT ADMINISTRATOR MESSAGE 

This message for first quarter is the address given at the Annual Board Meeting 

for the Hustisford School District on October 10, 2022 

Good evening, 

I want to start out this evening by recognizing the Board of Education on the 
dedication that they show to our students, staff, and community each day.  The 
diligence of our board members and their leadership has put the district into a 

very positive situation. 

I am humbled and honored to serve the Hustisford School District as both the 
Superintendent of Schools as well as the JHE Principal.  I am blessed each day 
with an administrative team that dedicates themselves to helping our students 
and district.  Their leadership whether it be with finances or students is appreci-
ated and recognized.  We are blessed in our district to have amazing teachers 
and support professionals that work with students and address district needs 
daily.  I pride myself in working to build a team that fits together and supports 
each other professionally and personally.  We have built a strong staff and work 
to ensure that we have high quality educators in front of our children.  We have 
faced workforce challenges that have required creativity and patience.  We have 
faced these challenges with a commitment not to settle and a diligence to find 

our fit and find the best.   

As you have heard me say over and over, we have faced challenges, but we 
face them with determination.  We have been faced with a stagnant budget from 
our legislators.  We have not seen an increase in school funding for our district 
and across the State.  Schools were made to rely on ESSER funding.  The in-
tention of the funding was not to sustain schools, but to provide opportunities to 
build on what we had in place to help with the learning loss that many students 
experienced.  Our district is dedicated to keeping this funding for its intended 
purpose while budgeting wisely and maintaining costs within the district in a fi-

nancially sound manner.  We have added programming to help students.   
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IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES 

 December 14, 2022—Community 
Engagement Workshop 6:30—8:00 
p.m. at the High School 

 December 19, 2022—Monthly Board 
Meeting 6:30 p.m. 

 December 20, 2022—John Hustis 
Elementary—General Music and Band 
Concert 6:00—7:00 p.m. at the High 
School 

 December 20, 2022—Jr./Sr. High Choir 
and Band Concert 7:30—8:30 P.M. at 
the High School 

 December 23, 2022—January 2, 2023—
No School 

 



 

We continue to enhance our curricular 
offerings in order to help our students 
learn, grow, and remain competitive.  We 

have done this with no new funding and  

support.  Our district is operating a posi-
tive budget unlike many districts across 
the state who are seeing significant defi-
cits.  Our district’s property valuation saw 
an increase this year which has helped us 
to lower our mill rate once again.  Howev-
er, while we can boast a decrease in our 
mill rate, we would have seen a bigger 
decrease but the State’s voucher program 
has created a funding tension in our dis-
trict.  Our tax payers are not only paying 
for our public schools as outlined in our 
state constitution, but now our tax payers 
are also paying for private schools for 
students who qualify for a voucher.  This 
year, 53 cents of our mill rate is from the 
voucher program.  Our mill rate is set at 
$6.53.  This program does not directly 
impact our budget in the schools, but it 
directly impacts our tax payers.  This pro-
gram has been a challenge across the 
state and has caused financial challenges 
for many districts.  Planning this year was 
challenging as we do not know what the 
future holds in regards to our state budget.  
We budgeted with a zero increase in mind 
in regards to funding.  DPI recently re-
leased their thoughts on the next school 
budget for the state.  Key points that 
would directly impact our district are in-
creased pupil aid, increased revenue limit 
authority, increased categorical special 
education support, increased funding in 
sparsity aid, and transportation aid.  Also 
included was an investment in helping 
with the workforce and educator pipeline, 
several mental health initiatives, increased 
funding for financial literacy and reading 
as well as a commitment to ACP funding.  
Finally, the budget truly takes a look at the 
whole child and supports increased fund-
ing for reimbursements to once again en-
sure that students have meals at school 

free of charge.  While this is only a pro-
posal, there are factors within this budget 
that give us hope.  It is up to our legisla-
tors once again to put Wisconsin at the 
top for education.  We will continue to do 

what we can with what we have.  

The district continues to prioritize mainte-
nance issues.  HVAC continues to be our 
main focus along with updates to technol-
ogy infrastructure.  We continue to en-
counter HVAC issues and are working to 
keep both our heating and cooling sys-
tems up and running.  We know that is-
sues exist in both buildings.  Through our 
engagement with Kraemer Brothers and 
HSR Architects, we are taking necessary 
steps to build a strong foundation with 
facilities master planning.  Our community 
engagement sessions are providing valua-
ble feedback that the board and admin-
istration can use to come up with a plan 
that is not only supported by tax payers, 

but sustains the district well into the future. 

This past year we had many successes.  
We do it right; we keep our students as 
our #1 focus.  Our community support has 
been and continues to be amazing.  The 
support our kids receive is like no other.  
We are so proud of what we have done 

and where we are going.  

The District is moving forward, we face 
challenges with grit and determination.  
Our mission statement focuses on em-
powering all students to learn the skills, 
acquire the knowledge, and develop the 
attitudes necessary to reach their full po-
tential as citizens who can meet the chal-
lenges of a global society.  We will do just 
that!  We are preparing our kids to perform 
for life.  I ask for continued support from 
the community.  Together, as a team, we 
can achieve more.  I am so proud of all we 
have done and all we have yet to accom-

plish. 

It is a great day to be a Falcon! 
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Follow the Hustisford School District on Facebook  

More information regarding the Hustisford School District, including 

minutes from past board meetings can be found on the District website at 

www.hustisford.k12.wi.us 



 

KIDS CLUB  
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Kid’s Club has been off to a great start this school year! The wrap around 4K kids are enjoying doing activities 

in the classroom. We have had the honor to Mentor a high school Junior Alex who has come in to play with the 

kids his 7th hour. During his time in the classroom he engages with them by playing games & puzzles, trains, 

building Lego creations and playing outside on the playground. The last few months in Kid’s Club has been 

busy with several themes in the classroom. September we did a lot of all about me activities, then moved into 

talking about transportation with different types of vehicles and community helpers and their occupations. Dur-

ing homecoming week, we talked about different types of sports and talked about which ones are our favorite. 

As we moved into October we welcomed Fall and Blitz the traveling Falcon came back to visit homes over the 

weekend! For Fall activities we did sponge painting pumpkins and leaf rubbing with crayons as art activities. 

The first week of October brought some warm weather we did activities all about Scarecrows we read the story 

and used props to the story The Scarecrows Hat, and incorporated scarecrows into our wilderness sensory 

bin. The middle of October we did Apple activities we did a taste testing activity where we used our 5 senses 

to describe apples by their taste, touch, smell, sight and sound. The kids made an apple collage and water 

colored apples. We incorporated science by a sink and float activity with apples too! We ended October with 

celebrating Halloween and doing activities with bats, witches and ghosts by making paper bag puppets includ-

ing a variety of textures into them! As we end the quarter we wrapped up with talking about healthy habits and 

how to keep our bodies healthy by eating colors of the rainbow! Stay tuned for what the second quarter has in 

store for Kid’s Club! 



 

Students at JHE started the school year with excitement and enthusiasm.  They started ready to learn and grow.  We 
were excited as a student body to welcome new students to JHE this year as well as new staff.  It is hard to believe 

that we are already through the first quarter.  The students have grown and accomplished so much already.   

I want to reflect on a few of the accomplishments.  Student council planned a tremendous Homecoming Week for 
JHE.  Students finished off the week riding in the parade in Horicon and attending the football game.  It was a great 
way to start the year.  They then planned a great haunted house for the whole school.  Students were treated to a not 
so scary haunted classroom that the students designed and implemented.  They just finished up a community service 
project for residents at Clearview in which they made tie blankets for them.  They are already busty planning for 

Christmas fun as well.  Mrs. Hensler, the student council advisor is doing an amazing job with the kids. 

JHE 5th graders have started band and are doing amazing.  They will perform for the first time at the JHE Holiday 
Concert on December 20.  JHE Choir will also be sharing their talent as well at the concert.  The students at JHE in all 
grade levels are hard at work perfecting their parts and songs for the show.  Be sure to mark your calendars for this 

exciting show.  The show starts at 6 pm and will be held in the HS gym.   

Students have been working hard academically as well.  Students work is displayed throughout the school and shows 
just how much they have learned already.  I am so proud of each student for how much they have accomplished.  
There is no greater joy than when a student comes in to share a story that they have learned to read or to read me an 
original story that they have written.  The staff sets high expectations and the students work hard to achieve their 

goals.   

Kid’s Club has grown.  Students are enjoying a safe learning environment after school each day.  The students that 
end their day in 4K and stay enjoy crafts, stories, play time and a break each day.  Students who go after the school 
day at JHE have time for homework, play, crafts, and more.  It is a great program that helps to keep kids safe after 

school.  

Students in 5th grade have started school basketball practice.  They are all excited about this opportunity.  They are 
working hard in the classroom in order to be able to be on the court.  Students were eager to start practice and cannot 
wait for the games to begin.  They combine with the kids from the middle school to create the teams.  We are excited 
to see how the season goes.  Students have also signed up for wrestling.  Youth wrestling is a great opportunity for all 

students to participate in a great sport to learn more about hard work, dedication, and focus.   

The JHE teachers work hard each and every day.  We are so proud of Mrs. Schellpfeffer who recently finished her 
Master’s Degree program and is now a licensed Reading Specialist.  She worked so hard at this and she is now done.  
We are so proud of her.  We have several other teachers who are currently working on their master’s degrees as well.  

Our teachers are life-long learners and are bringing their newly learned information right to our students.   

As we roll into the Holiday Season, we want to say thank you to all who support our students each and every day.  We 
would not be where we are without the support of our families and community.  Simply saying the words does not 

seem like enough, but it is what we have.  Thank you, enjoy time with family and friends. 

 

JHE NEWS 

From the Desk of Mrs. Cramer 
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The second graders have been busy during the 1st quarter. 

They have worked hard to learn classroom expectations and 

classroom routines. 2nd graders have been working hard to 

follow the Falcon Way and be leaders in our school by showing 

how to be respectful, responsible and safe. They have loved 

earning “Falcon Tickets” and “Baumgartner Bucks” for showing 

expected behavior. Every Friday they are able to go shopping 

in the Baumgartner store with the bucks they earn during the 

week. This also allows us to work on our skill of counting mon-

ey!  

In math, we have been working hard on solving different kinds 

of word problems. This is a big focus in the beginning of sec-

ond grade. We will be starting to learn how to add and subtract 

with regrouping. We have also been working on our fact fluen-

cy by mastering our facts in both addition and subtraction.  

In writing this quarter we learned about personal narrative writ-

ing and the writing process. We have spent time learning how 

to plan, draft, revise, edit and finally publish our writing. Each 

month we set personal goals of what we want to work on dur-

ing writing workshop. Students have enjoyed learning how to 

edit their stories with a partner and turning that writing into a 

published piece of work.  

In reading, we have been focusing on the skills of sequencing 

our stories, recognizing the character’s feelings, and finding 

text features in non-fiction texts. We have also been working on 

reading longer books and working on our comprehension.  

We have also enjoyed lots of fun activities this quarter! 2nd 

graders were faced with the challenge of Unlocking Halloween! 

Students were asked to solve a number of math challenges to 

get out of a Haunted House and earn a prize! In October, we 

also met with our 4K buddies for a Halloween activity. We love 

spending time with our 4K buddies and doing activities with 

them! In November, the 1st and 2nd graders held a mock elec-

tion for JHE. Students make posters, made a debate video and 

ran the polling place on election day!  

What’s Happening in 2nd Grade 
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JR/SR HIGH UPDATE FROM THE DESK OF MR.  BUSHEY
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Greetings Hustisford Jr. / Sr. High School Families, 

The first quarter of the school year has come and gone. 
Students received their Quarter 1 report card on Friday, 
November 11th. This has been a great start to the school 
year. Many exciting opportunities are available for the stu-
dents this year. On Wednesday during Falcon Time, stu-
dents work on lessons centered around their Academic and 
Career Planning (ACP). During this time, students will learn 
and explore options for their future. Once a month students 
will have the opportunity to sign up for a guest speaker in 
many career fields. The speakers will represent a wide vari-
ety of career paths or professions. The ACP team cannot 
thank these individuals enough for giving up their time to 
come speak to the future generation about their field or 

place of employment. 

This last quarter, students have had some incredible field 
trip opportunities to experience many areas for their future 
planning. Students in FFA have had several trips to learn 
about leadership and the industry. Students toured several 
manufacturing facilities to learn more about the field. Stu-
dents also toured colleges and attended the Wisconsin Ed-
ucation Fair. As the school year progresses, students will 
continue to have these great opportunities that help them 
decide their future. This school year several 8th grade stu-
dents will be taking part in the Washington D.C. trip. The 
trip will take place from April 17th to April 21st. This is a great 
experience for the students: they will see many historic 
sites, museums, monuments honoring our veterans, and 
important buildings in our nation’s capital. The students at-
tending the trip will be participating in a fundraiser Novem-
ber 8th through the 29th. Students will be selling Butter Braid 

pastry items. 

For the second year we have been awarded the $15,000 
State AODA grant. This grant helps with needs the students 
indicated on the Youth Risk Behavior Survey (YRBS). Mon-
ey from this grant provides programming, services, curricu-
lum additions, and topics to address in the Health curricu-

lum. 

Congratulations to the 2022 National Honors Society Induc-
tees. Your hard work and service is greatly appreciated. 
This year’s inductees are: Alivia Beisbier, Koalyen Her, 

Carter Schreiber, and Colter Sliper. 

A very big thank you to Mark Larson and the Hustisford 
State Bank for your support and donation to the Hustisford 

National Honors Society. 

Congratulations to Autumn Rennhack for receiving her Aca-
demic Letter. To receive Academic Certificates (grades 6-8) 
or Academic Letters (grades 9-12), students must maintain 
a 3.5 or higher grade point average for four consecutive 

quarters. 

Congratulations to all the Fall sports teams and athletes on 
the season and thank you all for representing Hustisford so 
well. Congratulations to these Hustisford student athletes 

that received All-Conference recognition: 

Volleyball:  1st Team Trailways All conference - Morgan 
Kehl,  2nd Team Trailways All Conference - Chellie Hilde-

brandt, 2nd Team Trailways All Conference - Autumn Kuehl. 

Football:  1st Team Eastern Suburban Conference Offen-
sive Lineman - Austin Peplinski, 1st Team Eastern Subur-
ban Conference Defensive Lineman - Austin Peplinski, 2nd 
Team Eastern Suburban Conference Kicker - Klayton Bis-
choff, 2nd Team Eastern Suburban Conference Outside 
Linebacker - Alex Davis, 2nd Team Eastern Suburban Con-
ference Inside Linebacker - Casey Grudzinski, 2nd Team 
Eastern Suburban Conference Defensive End - Andrew 

Maas. 

Congratulations and great job to these students for per-
fect attendance in the 1st Quarter. 

Bryson Brusveen, Austin Cappello, Mackenzie Decker, Tris-
ten Godard, Amellia Guenterberg, Hunter Jezwinski, Sidney 
Joeckel, Joseph Johnson, Charles Kaminski, Morgan Kehl, 
Scarlett Kluewer, Autumn Kuehl, Maddux Lang, Dawson 
Maas, Noah Neiman, Gryffin Nicholls, Megan Promers-
berger, Abbigail Schifelbine, Marcus Schlehlein, Madyson 

Schreiber, Brenden Steinke, Devin Strube 
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Quarter 1 Teacher’s Choice Awards 

Ms. Anglemyer -Malyssa Drake, Mrs. Awaehsaeh -Dawson 
Maas, Mrs. Boelkow -Kiara Tucek, Mrs. Boelkow -Colter 
Sliper, Mr. Boulanger -Abigail Cookson, Mrs. Daley -Everett 
Ottery, Ms. Essock -Mason Pieper, Ms. Essock -Addy Grif-
fin, Mr. Haan -Nina Joeckel, Mr. Holtz -Dominic Cortes-
Hastings, Mr. Jasperson -Cyan Malterer,  Mr. Jones -
Koalyen Her,  Mr. Koch -Alivia Beisbier, Ms. McClanahan -
Autumn Kuehl, Ms. McClanahan -Riley Becker, Ms. Pam-
perin -Kolton Stark, Ms. Phelps -Jacob Schlehlein, Mr. Pow-
ers -Conner Buchanan, Mrs. Schall -Kiera Leinen, Mrs. 
Stewart -Adalyn Raue, Mrs. Wohling -Buck Brand, Mrs. 

Wohling -Shia Davis 

Administrative Choice Award  - Mr. Bushéy -Dominic Cor-

tes-Hastings 

Quarter 1 High Honor Roll 

Grade Point Average 3.5-4.0* 

SENIORS: Riley Becker, Alivia Beisbier, Allison Heckl, 
Chellie Hildebrandt, Morgan Kehl*, Autumn Kuehl*, Carter 
Schreiber  JUNIORS: Koalyen Her*, Andrew Maas*,     Isa-
belle O’Gorman*, Autumn Rennhack, Colter Sliper  SOPH-
OMORES: Joseph Beavers, Adelyn Beisbier,  Isabella Bur-
back,Madison Fetzer, Kiera Leinen, Austin Peplinski, Caleb 

Peplinski, Tasia Pietras, Damion Strube   

FRESHMAN: Kadence Brusveen, Madeline Maas*  

EIGHTH GRADERS: Buck Brand, Koltin Her*, 

Brayson Lentz, Ruthie Shotton, Layla Thimm*  SEVENTH 
GRADE: Bryson Brusveen, Allie Kulkee, Ilyssa O’Gorman, 
Madyson Schreiber, Braydon Slack, Brenden Steinke*  
SIXTH GRADE: AmayahBeranek, Dawson Maas, Everett 

Ottery, Megan Promersberger, Kiara Tucek, Levi Walters 

Quarter 1 Honor Roll 

Grade Point Average 3.0-3.49 

SENIORS: Marissa Boeck, Rena Harvey, Tianda Hilde-
brandt, Matthew Kinczfogel  JUNIORS: Alexander Davis, 
Casey Grudzinski, Amellia Guenterberg, Kayla Millikin,   

Joseph Pietras, Lydia Uecker  SOPHOMORES: Craig Gotz, 
Treyton Hildebrandt, Christian Payton, Jadelynn Thull, 
Devin Williams  FRESHMAN: Austin Cappello, Malyssa 
Drake, Serenity Frane, Kenadie Holmes, Hailey Pieper, 
Adalyn Raue, Aubrey Weber  EIGHTH GRADE: Joseph 
Johnson, Lacey Strube  SEVENTH GRADE: Nolan Buch-
mann, Alexis Burback, Aubrey Fetzer, Parker Hannig,    
Anthony Kluck  SIXTH GRADE: Joseph Adkins, Nevaeh 

Beyer, Timothy Golder, Tyler Shotton 

FFA Fruit sale was November 7th through the 21st. Delivery 

will be December 13, 2022. 

Please come out and support the Post Prom committee on 
January 10th for a Taco Dinner from 4:30 to 8:00 pm. All 
proceeds will go towards providing safe and fun activities 

for students after Prom. 

The Jr. / Sr. High School Band / Choir concert will be held 
on December 20th at 7:30 p.m. Please come see the won-

derfully talented students in these programs. 

As the Holiday seasons approach. I would like to wish eve-
ryone a joyous time with family and friends. Following the 
students’ return from their break, the 1st Semester will end 

on January 20th. 

 

Clint Bushéy – Hustisford Jr. / Sr. High School Principal 
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Haunted Mansion Halloween in PE 

From the beginning of the year to Halloween, the students at JHE request this game more than any other. 

The Haunted Mansion game in PE allows the students the chance to escape the old man’s ghost (Mr. Pow-

ers) with his prize gorilla statues that are hidden within his mansion. The students always have an absolute 

blast during this game. They are mov-

ing around the gym, working together, 

and even using the strategy of distract-

ing the old man to complete their mis-

sion.  

The students throughout the years 

have helped develop the story used for 

the game. Each year the students 

seem to add little details to make the 

story behind the game even better. 

From, the old man’s ghost being in a 

wheel chair, so Mr. Powers has to ride 

a scooter, to the gorilla statues being 

worth millions of dollars. The students 

have truly made this game unique. 

Along with the story, the set up in the 

gym also changes each year. The gym 

mats are all set up to make different 

hallways within the gym. The students 

favorite part of the game is the fact that all of the lights are turned off, except the security lights, in order to 

give the students that spooky feeling during Halloween. This is a game that students will ask for throughout 

the whole year and it comes from the fact that they help develop the intricacies of the game!  

On Monday November 14th, several students from the 
Hustisford Senior High Choir traveled to St. Luke's church 
in Middleton Wisconsin to participate in the Trailways 
Conference Honors Choir.  They spent the day rehears-
ing several songs and ended the day with a wonderful 
concert!!  The students truly rocked it!! Way to go girls!! 
You make us #HustyProud!! 
 
Pictured Here: Front L to R: Autumn Rennhack, 
Mimi Zamora, Back L to R: Shia Davis, Kiera 
Leinen, Madison Fetzer  



 

KINDERGARTEN News . . . . 
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Kindergarten has been off to a great start!  We have been following the Falcon Way in our classroom and around 
the school. We are respectful, responsible and safe.  We have earned the You Rock award from the office, the 
Golden Broom from Mr. Steve, and the golden shoes for great behavior in p.e.  We also have earned any falcon 

tickets for our great behavior! 

We have been busy learning all of our sounds in phonics. We have been practicing forming our letters correctly 
and using these sounds during writer’s workshop. We can independently write for fifteen minutes by drawing a 
detailed picture, labeling five items in our story. Some of us have begun to write a sentence to accompany our 

writing.  

In math we have focused on the numbers 1-10.  We have been working on counting to 30 every day. We can 
write our numbers, recognize a group of 5 in the numbers 6-10.  We have learned to add within 5 and can recog-
nize five different two dimensional shapes.   Every 10 days of school we receive a note from Zero the Hero. He 
leaves us a treat hidden in our classroom. The treat is something in the shape of a zero. On November 11 we will 

have a special celebration for the 50th day of school! 

During reader’s workshop we are looking at books for fifteen minutes independently.  We also have time to read 
with a partner. We also love the app EPIC to listen to stories twice a week.  We have been practicing sight words 
(snap words as we call them, our goal is to read them in a snap). We have one little book a week that practices 

one of our snap words that we color and read every day.  

In Guidance we have worked on our rules for learning.  We need to listen, focus our attention, follow directions, 
use self-talk, and be assertive.  Next we will focus on feelings and empathy.  In science we are learning all about 
pushes and pulls.  In social studies we talked about learning and working together. Next we will talk about work 

now and long ago.  

We have a buddy classroom.  Third grade is our buddy class and we love to do activities once a week with them.  

We have enjoyed our time together on Fridays. We love seeing them in the hallway and saying hi when we meet.   

In October we took a field trip to Ebert’s Greenhouse in Ixonia along with 4k. We had a beautiful day to hear a 
story, make a craft, go on a hayride to choose a pumpkin and play on some 
giant haybales!  We  loved having the firefighters come to visit.  We learned 
about their uniforms and even got to sit in the firetruck.  Police Officer Ryan paid 

us a visit and read to us. He read There Was An Old Lady Who Swallowed a 
Bat.  Mrs. Cramer also read her favorite Halloween story to us.   We love 

to have guest readers come and read to us! 



 

2022-2023 Hustisford Jr/Sr High School Winter Sports 

   
      Girls Basketball Schedule JV & Varsity 

 

Nov. 12  Scrimmage   9:00 AM  Waterloo HS 
Nov. 17  Fall River   6:00/7:15  Fall River HS 
Nov. 22 Rio    6:00/7:15  Hustisford HS 
Nov. 29 Horicon   6:00/7:15  Hustisford HS 
Dec. 2  Dodgeland   6:00/7:15  Dodgeland HS 
Dec. 6  Valley Christian (Varsity Only)6:00/7:15  Hustisford HS 
Dec. 8  CWC    4:30/6:00  Central Wisconsin Central 
Dec. 16  Wayland   6:00/7:15  Wayland Academy 
Dec. 22  Cambria-Friesland  4:15/6:00  Cambria-Friesland HS 
Dec. 29 Pardeeville   6:00/7:15  Hustisford HS 
Jan. 3  Oakfield    6:00/7:15  Hustisford HS 
Jan. 6  Lourdes    6:00/7:15  Lourdes Academy 
Jan. 9  Deerfield   6:00/7:15  Deerfield HS 
Jan. 13 or 14 Trailways Crossover  TBD   Deerfield HS 
Jan. 17  Waterloo   6:00/7:30  Waterloo HS 
Jan. 19  Horicon   6:00/7:15  Horicon HS 
Jan. 24 Dodgeland   6:00/7:15  Hustisford HS 
Jan. 27 Lourdes   6:00/7:15  Hustisford HS 
Feb. 4  Johnson Creek   2:00   Johnson Creek HS 
Feb. 7  Wayland    6:00/7:15  Hustisford HS 
Feb. 10  Oakfield   6:00/7:15  Oakfield HS 
Feb. 16 CWC    6:00/7:15  Hustisford HS 
 
 
 

Boys Basketball Schedule JV2, JV & Varsity 
 

Nov. 21  Rio (scrimmage)  5:00   Rio HS 
Dec. 1  Valley Christian   6:00/7:15  Valley Christian HS 
Dec. 5  Horicon   6:00/7:15  Hustisford HS 
Dec. 8  CWC    4:30/6:00/7:15  Central Wisconsin Christian 
Dec. 12 Fall River   6:00/7:15  Hustisford HS 
Dec. 15 Wayland   4:30/6:00/7:15 Hustisford HS 
Dec. 19 Dodgeland   6:00/7:15  Hustisford HS 
Dec. 22  Cambria-Friesland  4:15/6:00/7:15  Cambria-Friesland HS 
Dec. 30 Marshall   4:30/6:00/7:15 Hustisford HS 
Jan. 5  Lourdes   6:00/7:15  Lourdes Academy 
Jan. 10 Oakfield   4:30/6:00/7:15 Hustisford HS 
Jan. 12  TBD    6:00/7:15  Hustisford HS 
Jan. 20 or 21 Trailways Crossover  TBD   Horicon HS 
Jan. 24  Watertown Luther Prep  4:30/6:00/7:30  Watertown Luther Prep 
Jan. 26 Valley Christian  6:00/7:15  Hustisford HS 
Jan. 31  Horicon   6:00/7:15  Horicon HS 
Feb. 3  CWC    4:30/6:00/7:15 Hustisford HS 
Feb. 9  Wayland   4:30/6:00/7:15  Wayland Academy 
Feb. 11  Living Word Lutheran  2:30/4:00/5:30  Living Word Lutheran HS 
Feb. 14  Dodgeland   6:00/7:15  Dodgeland HS 
Feb. 17  Lourdes   6:00/7:15  Hustisford HS 
Feb. 23  Oakfield    4:30/6:00/7:15  Oakfield HS 
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 Wrestling Varsity Schedule 
 

Dec. 9  St. John’s Invite   TBD  St. John’s Academy 
Dec. 17  Varsity Invite   8:00 AM Oostburg High School 
Dec. 22 Varsity Triangular  6:00 PM Hustisford HS (Sr. Night &  
          Parents Night) 
Jan. 5  Varsity Quad   5:00 PM Horicon HS 

 Jan. 7  Varsity Invite   10:00 AM Omro HS 
 Jan. 12  Varsity Quad   5:00 PM Markesan HS 
 Jan. 14  Varsity Invite   8:00 AM Waukesha South HS 
 Jan. 17  Varsity Quad   5:00 PM Palmyra-Eagle HS 
 Jan. 21  Varsity Invite   9:00 AM Milwaukee Hamilton HS 
 Jan. 24  Varsity Quad   5:00 PM Lourdes Academy HS 
 Jan. 28  JV Invite   9:00 AM Kewaskum HS 
 Feb. 4  Varsity Conf. Tournament 10:00 AM Parkview HS 
  

 
 
    Middle School Girls Basketball (5/6 & 7/8) 
      
 Dec. 8  HNR    4:00/5:00 Hustisford HS 
 Dec. 15  CWC    6:00/7:00 Central Wisconsin Christian 
 Dec. 22  Richfield (5/6 Girls only) 4:00  Richfield School 
 Jan. 3  Richfield   4:00/5:00 Richfield School 
 Jan. 17  Richfield   4:00/5:00 Hustisford HS 
 Jan. 26  HNR    4:00/5:00 HNR 
 Jan. 28  Lebanon Lutheran Tournament (5/6)  Lebanon Lutheran School 
 Feb. 2-5 Lebanon Lutheran Tournament (7/8)  Lebanon Lutheran School 
 
 
 
    Middle School Boys Basketball (5/6 & 7/8) 
 
 Dec. 6  Richfield   4:00/5:00 Richfield School 
 Dec. 19  Richfield   4:00/5:00 Richfield School 
 Dec. 22  CWC    5:00/6:00 Central Wisconsin Christian 
 Jan. 5  HNR    4:00/5:00 Hustisford HS 
 Jan. 9  Richfield   4:00/5:00 Hustisford HS 
 Jan. 19  HNR    4:00/5:00 HNR 
 Jan. 31  CWC    4:00/5:00 Hustisford HS 
 Jan. 28  Lebanon Lutheran Tournament (5/6)  Lebanon Lutheran School 
 Feb. 2-5 Lebanon Lutheran Tournament (7/8)  Lebanon Lutheran School 
 Feb. 9  Richfield   4:00/5:00 Hustisford HS 
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Non-Discrimination Statement 

The Hustisford School District does not discriminate on the basis of age, race, color, sex, national origin, ancestry, religion, creed, 
pregnancy, marital or parental status, gender, sexual orientation (including transgender status, change of sex or gender identity), 
homelessness status, physical, emotional, or learning disability/handicap, in its curricular, career and technical education pro-
grams, co-curricular programs, student services, recreational or other programs and activities, or in admissions or access to pro-
grams or activities offered by the school district. 

All career and technical education opportunities are offered on a nondiscriminatory basis and are open to all students in the Hus-
tisford School District. These programs include offerings in business education, technical education, and family and consumer 
education. 

The Hustisford School District will make reasonable accommodation of a student’s sincerely held religious beliefs with regard to 
academic requirements. The Superintendent of Schools may be contacted regarding non-discrimination issues. He/she can be 
reached at: Superintendent of Schools, Hustisford School District, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034 (920-349-8109). 
(School Board Policies - 1422, 2260, 3122, & 4122 

Hustisford School District 

P.O.  Box 326 

845 S. Lake Street 

Hustisford, WI  53034 

Ph. (920)-349-8109 

Fax (920)-349-3716 

www.hustisford.k12.wi.us 

LOCAL POSTAL CUSTOMER 

Hustisford, WI  53034 


